La Crosse Area Planning Committeecreating quality choices for the Coulee Repion

La Crosse Area Planning Committee

Metropolitan Planning Organization Serving the La Crosse/La Crescent Urbanized Area

Tom Faella, Director Jackie Eastwood, Transportation Planner
La Crosse County Administrative Center
212 6th Street North
Room 1200
La Crosse, WI 54601-1200
PH: 608.785.5977 or 608.785.6141
FAX: 608.793.6525

DATE: APRIL 7, 2017

FROM: TIM CANDAHL, CHAIRMAN, TOWN OF SHELBY
TO: LA CROSSE AREA PLANNING COMMITTEE

SUBJECT: APRIL 19, 2017 LAPC MEETING

The next meeting of the LAPC Policy Board will be <u>Wednesday, April 19, 2017 at 4:30 pm</u> in Room 1107 of the County Administration Center, 212 6th St North, La Crosse, WI

AGENDA

- 1. Approval of Minutes of the March 15, 2017 Meetings. (Action Requested).
- 2. Public comment relative to agenda items, with 5 minute time limit per comment.
- 3. Resolutions 2 2017 to Approve the Minnesota High Speed Rail Commission Joint Powers Agreement (Action Requested)

The La Crosse Area Planning Committee approved joining the Minnesota High Speed Rail Commission as a financial and voting partner in November 2015.

Please see the attached Joint Powers Agreement.

4. Commuter Bus Service Feasibility Study.

The LAPC, La Crosse County, and the Mississippi River Regional Planning Commission have completed a study demonstrating the feasibility of extending the Scenic Mississippi River Transportation service to Arcadia and Tomah. Please see the study document on the LAPC website at www.LAPC.org.

5. Facilitate Discussion of Transit-Related TDM Measures.

Jason Valerius, MSA Professional Services, will facilitate the third of three LAPC discussions devoted to implementing TDM measures in the La Crosse and La Crescent area.

Municipalities have been asked to review the attached worksheet and answer a series of questions regarding their transit facilities, services and practices, and how they relate to *Coulee Vision*.

6. Other business; Adjourn; Next meeting to be announced.

Please RSVP to the LAPC office if you will be unable to attend.

The LAPC reserves the right to reconsider issues taken up at previous meetings. Documents are mailed to LAPC Policy Board members; please contact the LAPC office to obtain copies.